
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Your child has expressed an interest in becoming a member of the newly formed Photography and 
Multimedia Club.  
 
The club will meet every Friday at lunchtime to develop a range of skills centred around the use of 
digital technologies including DSLR and video cameras, green screens and audio devices. We will 
also be focussing on post production ICT skills to produce short films, edit photos and create 
montages that will be used in a range of mediums including whole school assemblies, newsletters 
and other school events.  
 
Whilst the school will provide a number of cameras for students to work with we are encouraging 
students, if possible, to bring a camera from home to use each Friday. To ensure cameras are kept 
safe and protected students will be asked to ‘check in’ their camera each Friday morning at Mr 
Alston’s room where they will then be put into the school safe until lunchtime. All cameras will be 
placed back in the safe after lunch and distributed at the end of the day. It is advisable to bring a 
camera with a strap and/or bag to minimise the risk of damage when transporting the camera to 
and from school.  
 
Bringing a camera from home is by no means mandatory and students will still receive the benefits 
of the program if they do not bring their own camera, however the more cameras we have the 
more time each student will spend behind the lens! Please be mindful that children are 
responsible for transporting their camera safely to and from school and do so at their own risk. 
 
We look forward to working with your child beginning this Friday. If you have any questions or 
queries please don’t hesitate to email (see above for address). 
 
NB: Students already taking part in Code Club are not able to participate in the program.  
 
Kind regards, 
Sean Alston, Simonne Marsden and Evert Eykman 

 
Please sign and return below as soon as possible.  
 
I give my child ___________________________ permission to participate in the Photography and 
Multimedia Club. 
Parent Signature: ______________________________ 
I do/do not give my child permission to bring a personal camera from home to use at Photography 
Club. 
My camera uses a standard / micro SD card (circle one). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR 6 
Photography and Multimedia 

Club 
Date note distributed: Thursday March 15th 

To: Parents/Guardians of Year 6 Students 

Date & Time of event: 1:00pm – 1:35pm Every Friday  

Where: Year 5 building  

Cost: Free 

Response Required: YES/NO Yes if participating 

Staff member in charge & e-mail 
addresses: 

Teacher: alston.sean.s@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 


